
Jönköping, the 8th of June 2017 

 

Welcome to the master programme:  

Product Development and Materials 
Engineering 
 

Hi 

I am delighted that you are going to study in our master programme “Product Development and 
Materials Engineering” at the University of Jönköping. The University campus sits in a beautiful 
lake side location in the centre of the town of Jönköping. In the programme, you will advance 
your knowledge in innovation, materials, and engineering analyses and at the same time get 
hands on experience on realising and improving products often working with actual products at 
nearby companies. In the programme, collaboration skills are promoted and a lot of time will be 
devoted to group assignments. 

On Monday 21st of August there is a roll call. Your name is called out so that we can verify that 
you are present. By answering the call, you claim your position in the programme. At this time, 
you will also meet the dean, the head of education, the programme managers and some of the 
teachers. It is very important that you are present at the roll call. Should you for some reason be 
unable to attend as for example if you have not obtained your visa, you must notify me by 
sending e-mail, phone call or SMS to my address below and tell me the reason and when you 
expect to arrive.  If you arrive after the 4th of September you will not be allowed to start. Your 
semester fee will then be reimbursed. 

After the roll call, you are invited to lunch at a nearby restaurant. It is a Greek place and it was 
chosen because it is the only restaurant in town large enough to receive all first-year engineering 
master students at the same time ( http://pallasatena.com/pallasatena/) After lunch we will get 
back to campus for more information about your studies. 

See you in Jönköping! 

 

Roland Stolt, PhD 

Programme manager 

http://pallasatena.com/pallasatena/
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